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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

I would like to register my objection to the above development and have detailed below a summary of the
reasons for this:

- the impact of the traffic increase, very like to be 5,000 extra cars for 2,500 houses on semi rural  road
infrastructure that is ill equipped to deal with any increased volume.
- the roads surrounding the proposed development are narrow and winding - I.e Harts Hill Road, this road is
already dangerous, frequently used by cyclists and large lorries with no opportunities for passing
- insufficient increase in the infrastructure to support this volume of housing, doctors, schools etc

Please consider this development with the integrity that should be given to completely changing an environment
with development on greenfield sites.

Yours sincerely

Susan Dickson

Sent from my iPad




